## HAMBDEN TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES

The Hambden Township Trustees met for the Cutts Road bid opening at the Hambden Town Hall on Friday, May 11, 2018 at 4:05 p.m. Present was: Trustee Scott Yamamoto, Fiscal Officer Linda Legg, Administrative Assistant Mary Ann Dottore and those on the attached sign in sheet.

Trustee Yamamoto called the bid opening to order at 4:06 p.m.

Mr. Yamamoto stated the meeting was held for the purpose of opening bids for the Reconstruction of Section A of Cutts Road. The bid opening was published in the Geauga Maple Leaf on April 26, 2018.

Mr. Yamamoto read the bids aloud. The following bids were received:

Karvo Companies \$795,173.10 Ronyak Paving \$799,890.00

Geauga County Engineer Shane Hajjar stated he will take copies of the submitted bids back to the engineer's office for review and recommendation. If all bids are complete and financing is available, the board will award the Cutts Road reconstruction project during the May 16<sup>th</sup> trustees meeting.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:07 p.m.

ATTESTED TO:	APPROVED BY:
Mary Ann Dottore, Administrative Assistant	Keith McClintock
DATE APPROVED:	Paul Molan
	Scott Yamamoto